
This week we kicked off our Purdy’s Chocolatier fundraiser. Information was emailed home and
students took home brochures. All orders are due November 23rd and will be ready for pick up the
week of December 13th. The proceeds of this fundraiser will go towards student activities and field
trips. On November 10th we will host our Remembrance Day assembly.

Our Student-led conferences will be November 25th (5:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m.) and 26th (10:00-1:00
p.m.). Once again this year, our conferences will be held virtually, with the option of in-person
available upon request. Teachers will be reaching out to families in the next few weeks to find a way
to connect online or by phone. The week of November 22-26 will be our online book fair. 

As the snow begins to fall, please send your child with warm clothing which should include a winter
jacket, hat, mitts and boots. It is always a great idea to pack an extra pair of mitts, hat and socks in
their backpack. If you need help with any clothing items, feel free to contact our Outreach Facilitator,
Ann Cuddington at the school. She has many clothing items available for donation. Our school
focuses on sustainability as one of our key goals. We want our students using water bottles instead
of cups to drink water. With Covid restricting the use of water fountains for direct drinking, our
students require water bottles each and every day. One other item to have in the backpack would be
a spare water bottle as sometimes students forget to return the one which was sent home to be
cleaned. 

Our Dragonfly Breakfast program is up and running. Students who would like to access this program
should enter through the south-east doors (wooden steps) labeled Breakfast program. Doors for this
program open at 8:30 a.m.

Thanks to everyone for your generous donations to the PLPSD Breakfast drive and the BDO Drive
Away Hunger food drive. These contributions make a huge impact in our community!

Sincerely,
Madame Vanstone
Principal/Directrice
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Important
Dates

Nov. 5 - Picture Retakes

Nov. 10 - Remembrance Day

Assembly

Nov. 11 - Remembrance Day - NO

SCHOOL

Nov. 12 - PD Day - No Classes

Nov. 22-26 - ÉCVS  Book Fair

Nov. 23 - Purdy's orders due

Nov. 25 Student Led Conferences 5-7

p.m.

Nov. 26 - Student Led Conferences

Nov. 29 - K-8 Admin. Day - No Classes

Dec. 7 - Home and School Mtg. 7 p.m.



Grades 3&4 Fitness Club
with Mme A-B starting
soon! More info to come.

Phys Ed News
INTRAMURALS

 Intramurals are back!  Grades 3
and 4 students are invited to
participate in lunchtime
intramurals.  They will enjoy
playing games that they learned
in class that week!  Come on
out and get your game on!

COMING SOON



Celebrating Diversity
Grade 1 English

The Grade 1 English classes have been celebrating
diversity this week in class.  They have chosen a different
culture from within their classes to learn about each day
of the week.  Cultures have been represented with such
things as food, clothing, and music. 

Recycling Club

ÉCVS is very proud of our
recycling efforts!  

Pictured above are some
of our club members!

Cruising the Halls 
Jordyn Bruinooge and Paige Munro



https://fundraising.purdys.com/1010796-88952
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